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14 October 2022 

Mason 
fyi-request-20583-c2f54391@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Mason 

Request for Information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 request dated 16 September 2022, in 
which you asked for information regarding the cost of Automatic Number Plate 
Recognition (ANPR) cameras Police vehicles. 

My response to each of these questions can be found below. 

In 2019, the cost of fitting a Police car with ANPR tech was approx. $35,000 - 
$45,000 and the vendor was Nautech Electronics Limited. 

(https://fyi.org.nz/request/11593/response/43632/attach/2/Bolton%20Nick%20IR
%2001%2019%2029998%20signed%20reply.pdf) 

1. [What] is the current approximate cost per vehicle?

The most recent invoice to Police for an installation on a single vehicle from April 2022 
has a total cost of $41,400 (incl GST). 

2. Who is the vendor?

Police purchases camera equipment, fitout, and removal/replacement/transfer of mobile 
ANPR cameras from Nautech Electronics Limited. 

3. What is the Annual Budget per year?

There is no specific annualised budget for mobile ANPR cameras. Districts determine 
their needs at the beginning of the financial year and take into consideration any 
additional requirements, such as aging technology or transferring a camera from an older 
fleet vehicle to a newer model. 

I trust you find this information useful. 

Yours sincerely 

Carla Gilmore 
Manager Emergent Technology 
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